TOBACCO AND ALCOHOL RETAIL ASSESSMENT (TARA) TOOLKIT OVERVIEW 
 
The Oregon Health Authority (OHA), in partnership with local health department staff, has compiled powerful new data on the state of tobacco and alcohol marketing in Oregon. This toolkit provides information and resources to help OHA staff, Tobacco Prevention and Education Program (TPEP) coordinators, and grantees use these data in support of policy change that benefits Oregon communities. Note that this toolkit focuses on the tobacco component of the assessment; the alcohol component will be released separately.

In 2018, OHA supported local health department staff and volunteers to conduct a comprehensive tobacco retail assessment. The assessment goal was to show what tobacco and alcohol marketing and advertising look like across Oregon. OHA-trained teams visited nearly 2,000 Oregon tobacco retail locations accessible by youth and, using a standard assessment tool, collected valuable data and insights on how the tobacco and alcohol industries were pushing their deadly products across Oregon.
 
The TARA toolkit provides customizable resources, content and ideas to help TPEP staff and local communities announce the eye-opening findings from the assessment, tell the story about the tobacco industry’s marketing tactics and motivate policy action to reduce the use of tobacco products. 
 
TOOLKIT MATERIALS

Here’s what you will find in the TARA toolkit: 

· Statewide report and county-level fact sheets
· Email announcement blurb for internal and external dissemination
· Sample press release with blanks for customization to each county
· Sample social media posts to announce the report and share its findings 
· Short newsletter article to announce the assessment results
· Sample talking points about the assessment and report, key findings, and options for policy engagement
· [bookmark: _GoBack]PowerPoint presentation, with background information, results and options for policy engagement, that can be customized for different audiences

WEBINARS

To help grantees leverage the assessment, OHA hosted two webinars in spring 2019:

· May 1: Health Prevention and Chronic Disease Prevention (HPCDP) leaders provided an overview of the tobacco data collection process. See the recorded webinar here: Retail Environment Assessment: Tobacco Results.

· May 8: OHA’s communication contractor Metropolitan Group provided a foundational training on the media toolkit and how to use each of the toolkit’s components to advance policy goals. See the recorded webinar here: Retail Environment Assessment: Communications Tools.


THANK YOU
For any follow-up questions, comments or concerns, please reach out to Sarah Wylie, OHA health promotion strategist, at sarah.a.wylie@dhsoha.state.or.us or 971-673-1051.


